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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act applies to the certificate of need program in the OHA. The Act excludes new nursing
homes and new hospitals providing certain types of care. (Flesch Readability Score: 66.7).

Excludes new hospitals providing inpatient psychiatric services, inpatient rehabilitation services or
inpatient or outpatient substance use treatment and new long term care facilities from requirement to
obtain a certificate of need from the Oregon Health Authority.
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